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      Happy Birthday Marines
Detachment Officers 2017-2018

Commandant--------------------------- Harvey L. Allred

                                     Phone: 336-629-8132

                                     Cell:    336-460-0421
                                     e-mail:  hallred56@triad.rr.com
Senior Vice Commandant ------------ Danny R. Wood

                                     Phone: 336-672-2865
                                     Cell:    336-301-2299
                                     e-mail: dwood@dmp-inc.com
Jr. Vice Commandant--Charles Zimmerman (Chuck)

                                     Phone: 336-431-8964
                                e-mail: chuckieboy90@yahoo.com
Judge Advocate --------------James F. Stephens (Pete)

                                     Phone: 336-685-9898
                             e-mail: bpstephens64@bellsouth.net
Adjutant ---------------------------- William Petty (Bill)

                                      Phone: 336-889-7817

                                      Cell:    336-953-3537

                                  e-mail : tag1195@yahoo.com


Paymaster ------------------------ D. Filmore York (Fil)

                                    Phone: 336-622-2121

                                    Cell:    336-212-0223  
                                    e-mail: fyork@triad.rr.com
Chaplain -----------------------James R. Williams (Ron)

                                     Phone: 336-625-9898

                                     Cell:    336-963-3965
                                     e-mail: nchp611@aol.com
Sergeant at Arms ----------------- Gary Q. Caviness

                                     Phone: 336-879-3132
                                  e-mail: garyandphyllis@rtmc.net
Historian -------------------------------- H. Carlton Cheek

                                     Phone: 336-629-1049

                              e-mail : onehoursherry@triad.rr.com

Photographer --------------------------------- Steve Sugg
                                    Phone: 336-879-4017

                                    e-mail: sasugg@rtmc.net
Past Commandant -------------------- Danny R. Wood

      2016-2017              Phone: 336-672-2865
                                     Cell:    336-301-2299
                                     e-mail: dwood@dmp-inc.com
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Upcoming Events
MCL Meeting : If You Come We Will Feed You! Between 1815 -1900 Dinner will be served at our monthly meetings. The Meal for November will be a Surprise  provided by Carl Corning. Come join  us for the camaraderie with your fellow Marines. The meeting will begin around 1900 and conclude NLT 2000.
November 2017
Flag Placement – Saturday 4th @

Oaklawn Cemetery – 0900 Until

Detachment Birthday Ball – Friday 10th     Pinewood Country Club – 1800 Until

Veteran’s Day Parade – Saturday 11th 

Ride on our MCL float line up at 1545 
Downtown Asheboro – 1600 Parade Starts

Flag Retrieval – Sunday 12th @1300     

Detachment Meeting – Tuesday 21st

Social Hour / Dinner – 1800 Meeting 1900

American Legion Post 45, Lanier Avenue

December 2017
5th Annual Christmas Party for the Kids 0900-1200 

at the American Legion Hut on Saturday the 9th
Detachment Meeting – Tuesday 19th

Social Hour / Dinner – 1800 Meeting 1900

      American Legion Post 45, Lanier Avenue
  January 2018
Happy New Year - Monday 1st

Detachment Meeting – Tuesday 16th

Social Hour / Dinner – 1800 Meeting 1900

American Legion Post 45, Lanier Avenue
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 Reminder: Annual Dues, All of our dues are due by November 10th.  Annual dues are $30.00 a Year.  A Life Membership Payment plan is also available Contact our Paymaster Filmore York for more details and payment !!
         Congratulations This Month!!

                           Birthday’s              
                              Luckado Luckado 1st
                          William Pasco 3rd
                                   Steve Sugg 6th 

                             Bill Petty 11th  

                Larry Beane 28th
                  The Chaplains Office
    Keep all who are in harms way in your thoughts and prayers.  If any member knows of a member who is sick or hospitalized, please notify the Detachment Chaplain  Ron Williams. or one of the Detachment Officers as soon as possible. Semper Fidelis / God Bless
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The Few. The Proud.





Remember Our Twelve Fallen League Members & Friends on Veteran’s Day, Saturday November 11th
           In Memory of Jimmy H. McInnis       
          January 17, 1929 – April 28, 2008

                  In Memory of R.J. Doss
         February 19, 1924 - June 19, 2009
             In Memory of Paul Hansen

         June 10, 1935 -  May 11, 2011   

         In Memory of George Smith Sr.

     May 10, 1928 – December 25, 2011 
        In Memory of Kenneth Bickell
       June 24, 1950 - April 14, 2013
    In Memory of Aaron Dean Murdock
       October 6, 1934- August 5, 2014  

    In Memory of Maynard B. Reid Jr.

    October 1, 1946 - January 5, 2016

   In Memory of  Charles Russell Nault

       April 22, 1923 - March 8, 2016 

    In Memory of William Schmidheini

    April 18, 1944 - September 2, 2016
     In Memory of Raymond E. Moore
  September 17, 1936 - March 22, 2017
   In Memory of Elwood "Mac" McKay 

     June 14, 1938 - April 16, 2017
In Memory of  Charles "Bill" Husband Sr.
  April 23, 1924 - September 16, 2017
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   Toys for Tots Assistance: Contact Clay Andrews      336-465-0211 or firefighterc@triad.rr.com 

If you would like to help out with the Toys for Tots Drive contact our League member Clay Andrews

“Your Assistance would be Appreciated“
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In Attendance at Our October 17th Meeting
Bill Beeson                                 Lucky Luckado
Bill Petty                                     Mike Ingold

Carl Coring                                 Mitch Davis

Chuck Zimmerman                     Pete Stephens  

Danny Wood                               Raymond Hoover  

Filmore York                               Ron Williams
Gary Caviness                             Steve Sugg
Greg Callicutt                             Terrence Parson
Harvey Allred                             Ty Hall

Ken Jalbert                                  Wally Waldridge
       Associate Members Elizabeth Nault, Kayte Wigginton                                   & Zoe Faircloth                                                  

          Evening Guest: Daphne McKay
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                                                  Upcoming Events This Month

   Your Invitation to Come Join Us in November

                    Flag Placement – Saturday 4th
               Oaklawn Cemetery 0900 - Until
                         Our Marine Corps League Detachment Birthday Ball – Friday 10th
              Pinewood Country Club 1800 – Until
“Happy Birthday Marines Friday November 10th”
                   Veteran’s Day Parade - Saturday 11th
          Downtown Asheboro Starts at 4:00pm ….
               Want to be in the Parade …. Be there to line up NLT 3:45pm on Church Street

                                         Veteran’s Tribute Concert

                Veteran’s Day Evening, Saturday November 11th right After the Parade 

                              And Just Before the Pilot Club Luminary Display   
                           Downtown Asheboro at the Old Court House
                Honoring All Veteran’s and All Branches of the U.S. Armed Forces

                      For more information contact: Zoe Faircloth @ 336-625-2091

       Flag Retrieval OakLawn Cemetery – Sunday November 12th @ 1300 
          Military Appreciation at Golden Corral Free “ Thank You “ Dinner                                                                                            Monday November 13th, 2017 from 5pm to 9pm                                                                                                                                                                                                         http://www.goldencorral.com/military/
                    Detachment Meeting – Tuesday 21st
              Social Hour 1800 / Dinner at 1815

                        Meeting 1900 to 2000

                                                           American Legion Post 45 Lanier Ave, Asheboro, N.C.
            Marine of the Year: Harvey Allred                            Woman of the Year: Elizabeth Nault
        Our League is Honored to have you Both on Our Winning Team!! Semper Fidelis
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[image: image10.wmf]Corporal Johnny A. Williamson                     5th Annual MCL Detachment #1165 Christmas Party!!!!!

When?  Saturday, December 9, 2017 0900 -1200
Where? American Legion Hut, Asheboro
All Randolph County Marines and children and grandchildren of Marines

Please bring a wrapped gift for each child you bring for Santa Clause to distribute Candy and fruit bags will be given to all children by Santa

Coffee, soft drinks, chips and donuts will be provided by our                     MCL Detachment #1165

Please advise number of children you will bring no later than December 4, 2017.  Contact Our Chaplain Ron Williams at 336-625-9898 or cell,           336-963-3965 or email nchpd611@aol.com

Bring a New Unwrapped Toy to be donated to the Toys for Tots Program
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  Toys for Tots Assistance: Contact Clay Andrews @ 336-465-0211 or firefighterc@triad.rr.com 

     Semper Fi
   Big Change to Boot Camp: Recruits will spend two weeks in ‘Phase 4’

                                                       In February 2018
Starting in February, Marines will have two weeks at the end of boot camp to learn from drill instructors about being Marines. (Marine Corps)

Making Marines at boot camp is a sacred mission that the Corps rarely changes.

But the commandant is revising the schedule for the 12-week regiment to make sure that new Marines can succeed in follow-on training.

Starting in February, Marines will have an extra week following the Crucible to learn from drill instructors, Marine-to-Marine, Gen. Robert Neller told Marine Corps Times in an exclusive interview. The number of training days will remain the same.

The move comes after Neller and Sergeant Major of the Marine Corps Ronald Green noticed that Marines were struggling both physically and mentally at training after boot camp, Neller said. Some Marines had not adjusted to the fact that they were Marines, not recruits.

“We ask these young men and women to grow up really fast,” Neller said. “They’ve made the transformation from recruit to Marine and then we shoot them out the door. What we’re trying to do is give them a little bit of time to get used to that and understand that OK, you’ve got your eagle, globe and anchor, you’ve earned the title ‘Marine,’ that’s just the beginning.

“Now it’s actually going to become more difficult because more and more of the responsibility to live up to being a Marine, to live a life of honor, courage and commitment, is more and more going to be on your shoulders.”

Currently, Marines earn their eagle, globe and anchor after completing the Crucible during the 11th week of recruit training.

The Crucible is 54 hours of combat drills, during which recruits get little sleep as they are put through simulated attacks day and night. Recruits learn they need to scream to be heard over the simulated gunfire, and that any illumination can give away their positions.

For recruits, the grueling ordeal is the last hurdle to overcome before they are officially Marines. The final week of boot camp is called “Marine Week,” during which the new Marines are no longer treated as recruits.

When recruits arrive at Parris Island and San Diego in November, they will face the Crucible during the 10th week of boot camp so that they will have two weeks to adjust to being Marines before leaving the recruit depots, officials said. Instead of being called “Marine Week,” the time after boot camp will be called “Phase 4” of recruit training.

“It doesn’t change any of the graduation requirements,” Neller said. “The standards are the standards. Nothing has changed. We’re just trying to facilitate the maturity of these young men and women in a more rapid process.”
Drill instructors will still be charge of training during Phase 4, but Marines will have more responsibility and they will be able to ask instructors questions, he said.

The change is a long time coming. Over the past couple of years, Corps officials have talked to drill instructors and recruit training depot commanders as part of a review of boot camp, Neller said.

“The consensus was: As part of the transformation from a civilian to a Marine, we were not giving newly made Marines enough time to get used to being a Marine before we sent them off on their way to begin the rest of the transformation, when they went to Marine Combat Training and on to the MOS School,” Neller said.

Drill instructors felt that having more time with the new Marines would provide a “huge opportunity” to better prepare them for success, Neller said. The training environment changes completely when Marines complete the Crucible and drill instructors can talk to them as fellow Marines, not recruits.

During Phase 4 of boot camp, drill instructors will have more time to convey to the new Marines that they have made the first step, but defending the nation is a serious business and now they will have to assume the responsibilities that come with being a Marine, he said.

“Now you’ve got somebody who’s been a drill instructor, who’s been intimately involved in this transformation, and now they have another few days to talk to their new Marines as a fellow Marine about what it’s going to be like as they get ready to go out and begin the rest of their journey as a Marine,” Neller said.

Initially, the Marine Corps had concerns that moving the Crucible earlier in recruit training could make boot camp less physically strenuous, Neller said. However, Marines will continue to train physically during the last two weeks of boot camp. The difference will be that the Marines will PT because they know it’s their responsibility, not because they are being told to by drill instructors.

“Any time you change something, people are going to say, ‘Well, what’s wrong with the way we did it?’” Neller said. “There’s nothing wrong with the way we did it. We’re trying to keep the very, very best of what we do now and add something to make it even better. They’re going to PT every day.”

Still, Neller acknowledges that any change to boot camp is bound to draw criticism, but he noted that boot camp has transformed over time, such as when then-Commandant Gen. Charles Krulak added the Crucible to recruit training in the 1990s.

“This is a normal evolution of the recruit training experience,” Neller said. “Of course, everybody thinks, proudly, ‘Hey, it was never as hard as when I went through.’ OK. I got that. The proof will be in the performance of these soon-to-be recruits.”
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                 Corporal Johnny A. Williamson Detachment #1165

Marine Corps League Monthly Meeting Held October 17, 2017
At the American Legion Post 45 Asheboro, N.C.
              There were a total of 24 in attendance 20 members, 3 associate members and 1 guest. 

     Commandant Harvey Allred called the meeting to order at 1900 hours.

Sergeant-at-Arms Cary Caviness opened the meeting with everyone standing & saying The Pledge of Allegiance while saluting our flag.

             Chaplain Ron Williams gave the opening prayer.

   Commandant Harvey Allred called for the Sergeant-at-Arms to secure quarters.


Harvey asked for everyone to remain standing for a moment of silence for Bill Husband who had passed away in September.

Sergeant-at-Arms declared the meeting open for official business. 

Commandant asked for the roll call of officers.

1. Senior Vice Commandant – Danny Wood _ Present

2. Junior Vice – Chuck Zimmerman  _Present
3. Judge Advocate – Pete Stephens -Present
4. Adjutant – Bill Petty _ Present 

5. Paymaster – Filmore York _Present
6. Chaplain –  _Ron Williams_ Present 
7. Sgt at Arms – Gary Caviness _ Present



Introduction of Guests 


                        Daphne McKay sister-in-law of Ken Jalbert  

                                              Application for Membership

   




            None

   Members or Family Members Sick or in Distress.


                                      Dana Hughes

                Report of Officers

I presented the pictures of the 10x10 canopy I had received and asked for a vote to purchase one. Lucky made a motion that we buy one and it was seconded and voted and approved. I told Fil that I would handle the order.

Fil reminded everyone that dues are due. Ron Williams paid his money for lifetime membership which brings our total to 21 lifetime members. 


Harvey told about the meal we supplied for the crew at the blood drive at the National Guard Armory. It was Chick-fil-A, Zaxby’s and Sir Pizza that supplied the food. Thank Bill Petty for picking the food up and delivering it to the volunteers at the Armory.

          Mike Ingold said that they collected 63 pints of blood this year at the blood drive.  


Lucky spoke about the upcoming Veterans Day Parade on November 11th and who was going to be there. He said that the Asheboro High School band would attend and that they were probably one of the biggest in the state. Lucky said that he had commitment from Greensboro Marines for three USMC vehicles, but he could not get the Asheboro National Guard to help in any way. Lucky said that he couldn’t get our recruiter to help with anything either.


Harvey reminded to everyone to come out and ride on our MCL float.

Bill Beeson spoke about the play on November 11th at the Sunset Theater about WWII. Bill said that this was funded by the Randolph County Veterans Council.


Harvey said that he still hasn’t been in contact with the veteran from the Seagrove area that needed help.


Gary said that he asked around the and nobody knows of anyone either.

Harvey mentioned Christmas with Santa on December 9th from 0900-1200.

 Harvey presented to me, Steve Sugg and Ken Jalbert with our metal lifetime member cards 

Announcements for the good of the League
 

              Harvey asked for nominations for Marine of the year and woman of the year.

              Nominees were Harvey Allred, Gary Caviness and Carl Corning.

              Nominees for woman of the year were Elizabeth Nault and Kayte Wigginton 

              Voted by the membership were Harvey Allred and Elizabeth Nault.


Harvey said that he received a letter from Hospic thanking us for the donation that we made for Bill Husband.


Harvey said that he also received a thank you card from the Semper Fi fund for our donation from the bowling fundraiser we had in February.


Kayte spoke about the motorcycle poker run to be held on November 11th with funds to be donated to the Semper Fi Fund.

 
Bill Beeson said that the total money raised from the car show was $19,500.00

Steve suggested putting some of the flyers in restaurants like Golden Coral.


Harvey thanked Carl Corning for the meal that he brought.  

             Harvey closed the meeting with the singing of the 1st verse of the Marine's Hymn.

   Commandant asked Sergeant-at-Arms to lead us in the hand salute of our National Colors.


Chaplain Ron Williams gave the closing prayer.

          Senior Vice Commandant Danny Wood preformed his last duty of the day.

      Sergeant-at-Arms Gary Caviness declared this meeting closed until our next meeting on November 21, 2017 

          50/50 winner was Kayte Wigginton and she kept $12 and $43 to the league.   

Respectfully submitted this day of  November 21, 2017

Adjutant______________________________________________

                                                 Bill Petty          

Accepted by Commandant________________________________ 

                                                                  Harvey Allred

Corporal Johnny A. Williamson Detachment #1165


Marine Corps League - Asheboro, N.C.


November 2017 – January 2018


Our Next MCL Meeting Date: Tuesday November 21st
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